
 
 

  

St Paul’s C of E Junior School 
Oxford Road, Wokingham, RG41 2YJ 

Tel: (0118) 978 5219 

Email:  office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Website:   www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J M Taylor 

12th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 4 Trip to Ufton Court: Friday 3rd December 2021 

 

Year 4 will be studying the Romans after half term.  As part of this topic, we have organised a trip to Ufton 

Court, near Reading, to learn about life in Roman times. 

 

Coaches will depart at 9.00am and will return to school around 3.00pm. 

 

Most of the activities will take place out of doors and therefore, you child will need a warm coat, hat, gloves, 

scarf and suitable footwear. They will also need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag and a bottle of water.  

For children eligible for school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.  The children not require spending money 

and mobile phones should be left at home.  The staff will take plenty of photos which will be uploaded on our 

website. 

 

For the trip to go ahead, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £18.60 per child.  This is to cover 

the cost of the workshops, including a lively re-enactment of the story of Boudicca and coach travel to and from 

the venue.  Should insufficient funds be received, the trip will be cancelled. 

 

Payment can be made via our online payment system here or by cash or cheque (payable to St Paul’s Junior 

School) no later than 20th November.  Should you wish to spread the cost of the trip, we would be happy to 

receive a payment of £10.00 by 25th October, and a final payment of £8.60 by 20th November. 

 

For your child to attend, we require a completed EV2 parental consent form which can be found under the Forms 

section of ParentMail.  Please ensure this is returned no later than Friday 5th November. 

 

Should you wish to accompany us on the trip, please email admin@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Key Information: 

 

• Friday 3rd December 2021 during school hours. 

• School uniform, warm coats, hat, scarf and gloves. 

• Suitable footwear. 

• Packed lunch in a disposable bag. 

• Bottle of water. 

• No Phones, cameras or money to be taken on the trip. 

• Payment of £18.60 by 20th November. 

• EV2 required by 5th November. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Plumley 

Year 4 Team Leader 
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